Dr Poonam Khetrapal Singh, Regional Director of WHO South-East Asia Region, visited National Institute of Malaria Research (NIMR), New Delh on 7th March, 2016 and inaugurated WHO's recognized malaria RDT lot testing laboratory. She also presented certificate of WHO's recognition of malaria RDT lot testing laboratory to NIMR
